
From: Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Board Meeting Notification and Burglary Update
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 10:02:47 PM

Hello,

I wanted to let everyone know we will be having a Board Meeting on July 20th.  I'm sure of
the exact time of the meeting but I wanted to let everyone know in case anyone wants to
attend.  I will send another email before the 20th providing the time of the meeting.

To the best of our knowledge there have not been any additional burglaries.  Two cabins have
been broken into and one of them was broken into twice.  

I received requests for the Sheriff's phone number.  In an emergency please call 911.  For non-
emergency issues the number is 209 533-5815.  

Robert has had some property owners concerned about the burglaries as they do not receive
email.  Robert put a sign on the gate so everyone will know.  We are asking that everyone
continue to watch the cabins around you for signs of anything that is unusual.  Also watch for
those who appear suspicious.  You can contact the Sherriff as they are aware of the
burglaries.  

Enjoy your summer.

Wanda
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